
August 10, 2000

Dear Mr. Fabina,
We have reconsidered our decision to change ownership, Uniden

America Corporation is going to remain the responsible party for the
products in this application. I therefore am requesting that this application
for transfer of ownership be dismissed.

Sincerely,
Kenneth Klyberg
Product Manager
Relm Wireless Corporation


